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 June 2017 property sales and resulting ownership changes were 

incorporated into the Assessing Department database. 

 

 June 2017 building permits were incorporated into the Assessing 

Department database. 

 

 The Town Administrator signed the Municipal Contract with MassIt, 

paving the way for the Assessing Department’s conversion to Tyler 

Technologies’ cloud-based iasWorld appraisal system.   

 

 The Board of Assessors approved 26 motor vehicle excise abatements 

totaling $3,422.19. 

 

 The Board of Assessors voted to approve the 2017 State Owned Land 

Valuations determined by the Division of Local Services (DLS). 

 

 The Board of Assessors voted to approve the FY2017 Centrally 

Valued Telephone & Telegraph Company Valuations determined by 

the Division of Local Services (DLS).  

 

 Assessing Department staff continued to manage the progress of the 

town’s residential cyclical re-inspection program. 

 

 Assessing Department staff continued to inspect new construction, 

additions, and alterations resulting from building permit activity.  

 

 Assessing Department staff prepared one abutters list. 


